PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Directors of the Russian River Fire Protection
District of Sonoma County, State of California, that a Public Hearing will be held at the hour of
6:00 pm on Wednesday, July 13, 2016, in the regular meeting room of the Board of Directors of
the Russian River Fire Protection District, located at the Russian River Fire Protection District,
14100 Armstrong Woods Road, Guerneville, CA.

Pursuant to Section 13890 of the Health and Safety Code, the Board of Directors of the
Russian River Fire Protection District has adopted a preliminary budget for the 2016-17 fiscal
year. The preliminary budget is available for inspection Monday through Friday during the
hours of 8:30am and 2:30pm at the Russian River Fire Protection District Administrative Office,
14100 Armstrong Woods Road, Guerneville. The Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of
setting the 2016-17 Fire Tax rate.

Members of the public are invited to attend and appear before the Board of Directors at
said hearing. Members of the public that are unable to appear before the Board of Directors
may submit any comments in writing. Written comments that are signed with the sender’s
name and residence address will be considered the same as a personal appearance.
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